
 
 

 
 
Trowbridge Area Board – Thursday 17 March 2011 
 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 
Update on Action against Parked Cars for Sale in the Highway 
 

 
We have advised Legal services of the locations in question and plans of the 
area and the notices are being drawn up at the moment. The site at The 
Poplars is requiring a little extra work as only half of the area in question is 
actually deemed highway and so Legal services are having a think about the 
best way to prohibit car sales to the rear of this area (which is still Council 
land).  
 
Obviously we would prefer to impose restrictions on the entirety of all of these 
locations at the same time, but as Legal services did not feel there would be 
any great delay caused by figuring out how to treat this ‘non-highway’ stretch 
of land, I don’t foresee it causing any significant delay to the serving of the 
notices themselves. 
 
David Growcock 
Enforcement Team Leader 
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